INVITATION TO BID

The City of Pigeon Forge Mass Transit Department is receiving bids on the transit
department uniforms.

Specifications may be obtained, and questions referred to Linuel R. Wilhoite,
Transit Director, P.O. Box 1350, Pigeon Forge, TN 37868-1350. Correspondence sent by
UPS or FedEXx are to be sent to 186 Old Mill Avenue, Pigeon Forge, TN 37868.

Personal or phone inquiries are to be between the hours of 9:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M.,,
Monday through Friday. Telephone Number (865) 453-6444

All bids must be in a sealed envelope with the bidder’s name, and address on the
outside, and marked “Bid on Trolley Department Uniforms”.

Bids will be received at the trolley office until 2:00 P.M. Thursday, March 16,
2023 at which time they will be opened and read aloud.

The city hereby notifies all bidders that in regard to any contract entered into
pursuant to this advertisement, minority business enterprises will be afforded a full
opportunity to submit bids in response to this invitation and shall not be discriminated
against on the basis of race, religion, sex, age, national origin, or disability in
consideration for an award.

The city reserves the right to reject any or all bids, or to accept the bid most
favorable to the city.

This 1st day of March, 2023

Linuel R. Wilhoite, Transit Director
Pigeon Forge Mass Transit
Pigeon Forge, TN.
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